
666 Sandstone Court

St. Paul, MN  55101

June 30, 2002


Julia Andrews

Deno-Nate, Inc.

21 Genmire Avenue

Minneapolis, MN  55449

Dear Ms. Andrews:

Thank you for speaking with me today about promotion positions at Deno-Nate, Inc.  As you requested, I have enclosed a sample portfolio of my recent work.

I believe this portfolio will provide an adequate representation of my skills and abilities.  You will notice that I have designed and implemented a variety of print and multimedia campaigns.

Thank you again for you consideration.  I look forward to meeting you soon.

Regards,

Dane Asodwar
Note:


Include these addresses and dates on letters only!  Do not use them on emails.
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